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Letter from the ex-Minister of Finance, 
Hon. W. S. Fielding, M.P. for 

Shelburne and Queens.

The following correspondence was published 
in the Halifax, Nova Scotia, Morning Chronicle 
if November 9, 1918. Dr. Kendall is a promin­
ent physician of Sydney, Nova Scotia, who is at 
present engaged in hospital work in Halifax. 
For some years he represented Cape Breton 
County in the Nova Scotia Legislature, after 
which he served as member for the same county 
in the House of Commons of Canada, having 
defeated in the election the late Sir Charles 
Tupper :
To the Editor of the Chronicle :

Sir,—I beg to enclose copies of letters which 
have passed between myself and Hon. W. S. 
Fielding on a matter which I venture to think 
is of sufficient importance to Liberals generally 
to warrant their publication in the columns of 
your paper.

A. S. KENDALL.
Halifax, N.S.,

November 7th, 1918.
DR. KENDALL’S LETTER TO HON. W. S. 

YIELDING.
Halifax, N.S., October 18th, 1918. 

Honourable W. S. Fielding,
Montreal.

Dear Sir,—Residence in Halifax during the 
last eight months has afforded me opportunity 
to enquire from Liberal leaders all over Nova
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